Sent: 10 January 2020 16:46

To: 'Peter Clare'
Subject: RE: Arklow United Football club submission.
A Chara,

1 wish to acknowledge, with thanks, receipt of your submission regarding the County Development Plan
review.

Mise le meas,

Planning, Development and Environment.

From: Peter Clare |
Sent: 10 January 2020 15:48

To: Planning - Plan Review
Subject: Arklow United Football club submission.



Arklow United Football club submission to
Wicklow County Development Plan .

We the committe of Arklow United FC due to
continued growth in numbers now require a
space for additional facilities and would like to
see an area included in any plan to facilitate us
in providing a pitch for the kids of Arklow and
surrounding areas.





